
for the Jock and Rideau 
rivers and green for the 
green spaces in the rural, 
urban and suburban 
communities of NROCRC. 

Happy Anniversary 
NROCRC! Wishing you 
another 25+ years doing 
wonderful work with the 
communities of Nepean, 
Rideau and Osgoode. 

This year NROCRC 
celebrated 25 years 
serving the Nepean,         
Rideau and Osgoode  
communities. 

NROCRC has come a long 
way since 1990 when a 
small group of civic 
minded community 
members formed a plan to 
help provide much needed 
services to this 
community. At our 
October Annual General 

Meeting, Mayor Jim 
Watson honoured our 
team with a certificate of 
recognition for the many 
years of dedicated service 
to NROCRC’s clients. 

Long time supporter and 
former president, Patricia  
Pepper spoke warmly of 
her years with NROCRC 
and the significance of the 
graphic design on the 
NROCRC logo; gold for the 
wheat in the fields, blue 

NROCRC celebrates 25 years with new logo 

Ontario Electricity Support Program (OESP) 
NROCRC is up and running, 
supporting  an already 
large number of clients 
with their applications for 
OESP. The service began in 
November 2015, and we 
are expecting many 
residents to require our 
assistance. 

 

NROCRC has two part time 
staff supporting clients with 
their applications and a       
24 hour voicemail             
(613-596-5626 ext 301) to 
help residents with OESP 
needs. NROCRC’s OESP 
intake workers can also be 
contacted by email at 
info@nrocrc.org. 

December 2015 

NROCRC 
Celebrating 25 Years! 

Special points of 
interest: 

 NROCRC’s 25th 

Anniversary 

 Start of  OESP program 

at NROCRC 

 Tickets to the 2016 Shine 

a Light on our Youth 
available now at 

NROCRC  

 NROCRC at a glance 

 

Season’s 

Greetings  

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Staff 

at  

NROCRC 



1547 Merivale Road 

Emerald Plaza 

2nd Floor, Unit 240 

Nepean, ON K2G 4V3 

Phone: 613-596-5626 

Fax: 613-596-1870 

E-mail: info@nrocrc.org 

 Caring and Sharing Exchange was extremely busy this year serving over 200 clients with Toy Mountain and 

Christmas Gift Baskets 

 In November NROCRC Staff and Board celebrated  the Ottawa Coalition of Health and Resource Centres’ (CHRC) 

25th anniversary at the Museum of Nature 

 After a brief break for the holidays, the many Parkwood Hills programs will continue in January 2016 

 After three years working in partnership with our rural community in Manotick, we would like to congratulate 

YOMA as they move forward with the delivery of their youth programming.  

The 2015 Shine a Light on our Youth raised over $21,000 for NROCRC’s 

youth counselling and programming. 

Tickets for the 2016 Shine a Light on our Youth are now on sale. They 

are a great purchase for stocking stuffers or as a gift for those hard to 

buy for individuals, all while supporting local youth programs.  

Stay tuned for more details on our 5th anniversary event to be held on April 23, 2016! 

Shine a Light on our Youth 

By helping NROCRC 
help others, we all 

benefit. 

2015 Shine a Light on our 
Youth 

V I S I T  U S  A T  

W W W . N R O C R C . O R G  O R  

F O L L O W  U S  O N  T W I T T E R  

@ N R O C R C  

Thank you to our many volunteers, sponsors, funders, partners, and supporters without whom  NROCRC’s programs and 

services would not be possible. 

NROCRC at a Glance 


